Rafi Miah

From: Dilys Daws

Sent: 08 February 2022 17:31
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application 2021/3225/P

| am writing to say that | strongly object to the planned high-rise buildings in Murphy's yard at the edge of the
Heath.

They would very much spoil the open-ness of the Heath and cause the loss of very special views.

Camden has a serious housing shortage but there is apparently no agreed percentage for affordable housing. In fact
priority should be given to social housing whenever possible. There are also no gardens or green public spaces as
part of the site so the whole area would feel dense and with no relief.

it is inexcusable to turn a friendly area from the Heath to Kentish Town into such a barren enclosed space.

yours, Dilys Daws

Dr Dilys Daws
43 Heath Hurst Road

NW3 2RU



